Cato Community Newsletter February 2023

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



A lot of wet and cold days were experienced in January. This weather unfortunately delayed the completion of tree trimming in the community, but now we are so pleased to see the results. We appreciate all of the positive feedback for this service.

As you see below, there is so much going on in February. I hope you, and maybe your Valentine, are able to eniov at least one of these special days.

Good luck on the pizza giveaway! This can be celebrated on National Pizza Day or used while watching the Super Bowl. 😬

- Tammey Thomas (704-825-2946)



February 9th is National Pizza Day! To celebrate, we are giving away a gift card to a local pizza place! Return entry below by 2/7/23.

NAME:	
PHONE: _	
ADDRESS:	



2-12-23

2/9 NATIONAL



Tuesday February 14th

/alentine's day











ARIZONA



Congratulations to the WINNERS of our Panera gift card giveaway for National Bagel Day last month!

TONI WRENN . RAPHAFI GOOZNER . DEBRIE SMITH

LIKE US ON facebook



Trash Pickup **Every Thursday**

Next bulk pick up April 6th.

211 IS HERE TO HELP YOU **Helpful Numbers:**

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800 Animal Control: 704-866-3300

For Emergencies call 911

